
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

          

  
 

 

Dear Parents,         15th February 2019 

I am delighted to write to you with details of a Phonics club that I believe can support 

and develop your child’s phonic knowledge and application. 

This club will take place on Mondays, after school at 3.35pm until 4.15pm and will be led 

by the year one team. The club will run for the next two half terms, beginning on Monday 

11th March. 

Parents are welcome to attend with their child should you wish to further support your 

child at home. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 

 

 
 


